
To whom it may concern:  
I am a resident of Litchfield and I have been watching our rates increase and increase 
over the years.  From what I have seen the past few months is that Litchfield appears to 
be paying for other areas as well as ourselves.  I find this to be unacceptable.  If we are 
all getting our water from the same company then it should be the same rates or 
comparable.  
From what I see, Manchester pays $1.64 and with the increase we will be paying $9.42.  
This is not fair and I would like to know if there is anything we can do to keep our rates 
in a more reasonable range.  
   
Sincerely,  
Sandra Morin  
   
 


